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Term 1 Week 4 

Please forward all 

financial enquiries to 

the main school office 

or call Ph: 8087-3522 

 

Dear Families, 

We are so happy to have such an amazing group of children who have a love for play, learning, 

building friendships and smiling each day at Preschool. We have had a fantastic first week and the 

children are settling in beautifully! We will have an awesome year in Preschool a head of us! 

 

Food and drinks at Preschool 

In Preschool, we encourage 

healthy eating and drinking. 

A friendly reminder, that we 

only have WATER at Preschool 

in drink bottles and lunch 

boxes. 

Please understand that we fill 

your children’s water bottles 

with filtered water throughout 

the day so don’t be alarmed if 

they come home with water in 

their drink bottles. We are 

making sure they drink water 

at Preschool. 

Thank you for your support. 

Kinderloop 

This year we will be using  

Kinderloop to keep in touch with 

parents. Through Kinderloop you will 

be able to see what your child and 

their group have been doing 

throughout the week. Permission 

notes need to be returned to staff. 

Building Fun 

Last week many of the children have 

been using our wooden blocks to build 

houses and other buildings. We have 

loved dressing up as builders in hard 

hats and high-vis vests. This week we 

are using recycled boxes, masking tape 

and scissors to create more building fun. 

We have had robots, hide outs, dinosaur 

enclosures and much more. 

We love all your recycle goods in 

preschool. If you have any boxes, paper 

towel rolls, clean milk bottles or 

something simular we would love to take 

it off your hands. 

Thanks! 

 

Signing in  

and out 

 

Please remember to 

 sign your child in and out  

of preschool. This is an 

important document to 

ensure your child is arriving 

and leaving safely with the 

correct adult. 


